
May 24, 2019 

MESSINA TRUCKING INC. 
6386 AUBURN RD. 
UTICA, MI 48317 

5 86-731-015 0 
586-731-7651 fax 

To whom it may concem, 

I am writing in regards to SRN:N2613, Macomb County and SRN: P1020, Macomb 
County. We were notified on April 11, 2019 ofa violation of failing to notify and/or 
apply for a new pennit. The cause of this is none other than lack of knowing to do so. 
We had worked with local engineers and applied for permits with our local township and 
we never advised to contact DEQ. My father, whom is no longer with us, pulled a permit 
for the Aubum road plant in 1990. The operations on Aubum road have shut down 
permanently. On May 2, 2019, I applied for a new permit for the Juengel Road site. We 
will continue to operate at the Juengel Road location only. If you need anything more 
from us, please contact me. Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

l 
\,-)\[l/}-' 

Stephen J. Me sina, ManagerN.P. 
Messina Trucking Inc. 
sj@messinatrucking.com 


